
 

 

“Choose your path. Know your path. Walk your path.” 

MG21’s Annual Open House 

May 9, 2018 

From 4:00-7:00pm 

Where: The Nichols School Building, 5301 Monona Drive 

For interested students, parents, and community members 

Come See Project Based Learning in Action! 

Tel: 316-1924 

e-mail: ​rebecca.fox-blair@mgschools.net 

 

www.mg21.org 

Monona Grove Liberal Arts Charter School for the 21​st​
 Century 

 

Serving Monona Grove students grades 9-12 
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